
Head of Safer Communities, 

2nd Floor Bartholomew House, 

Bartholomew Square, 

Brighton BNl lJP 

 
 

 

Re: Regulation 38 Notice, Paris House, 21 Western Road, Hove, BN31AE 

 
I, the undersigned, make this statement which is true to the best of my knowledge and belief. I 

understand that if I have said anything in it which I know or believe to be untrue and allow it to be used in 

evidence then I could be committing an offence. 

 
I wish to make representation for the review of the license of the Paris House as I have been adversely 

affected by noise created by the premises. This statement sets out how I have been affected by issues of 

Public Nuisance. 

 
My address: REDACTED 

 

 
I SAY as follows 

 
As a recent former resident of Hove (I moved away in December 2021after living here for 16 years}, I am 

familiar with the shops, pubs and cafes along Western Road in Hove having been a regular visitor to this 

area. I still visit REDACTED at her home and when I visited her on Monday 19 October 2023 around 2-

4pm I was shocked to hear the volume of music emanating from the Paris House pub. It was out of 

character and much louder than anything I have heard from the pubs and cafes along this road, and I felt 

it was very intrusive. I commented on this when I arrived at REDACTED home, and could still hear it 

within her home with all her windows and doors closed. Even as just a visitor I found that being forced to 

listen to noise from the Paris House, while we were talking, was unpleasant and frustrating. I am 

amazed that this level of noise is allowed at the end of a residential street. 

 

 
I can imagine how difficult it is to live with this noise every week, and especially having to keep doors and 

windows closed at the height of the summer. 

 
 
 

 

Name:  REDACTED                                          Signed: REDACTED  

 
Date: 25/03/2024 


